Town of Bernalillo
“The City of Coranada”

Rick Bela . 4 Jack Torres
Director Department of Housing Services Mayor

January 27, 2011

Ronald K. Rhoades, CRS, CEI, CTS, TRS
Rhoades Environmental

504 7™ Avenue NE

Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Re: Town of Bernalillo Housing Services Office Building, 857 Calle Los Mayores,
Bernalillo, NM.

Dear Ron:

I'want to thank you for the tremendous job you did in assisting us in meeting the
regulatory requirements for asbestos and lead based paint for our remodeling project.

Your professional expertise saved us from a great deal of consternation on how to deal
effectively with the contaminants in our building. You made it easy for us to comply
with the laws and regulations. Even more important, you gave us the confidence that our
workplace will be safe for us, our clients and our visitors.

Your assistance in preparing the abatement plans, selecting a top performance company,
its management and final inspection was exceptional. Furthermore, your constant
attention to our project was critical to our contractor’s performance and to our schedule
recovery for the remodeling construction phase.

We would be pleased to serve as a strong favorable reference to your professional
services at any time.

Again, many thanks and best wishes,

Sincerely,

Rick Bela e
Director

R&ET

887 Calle Los Mayores Bernaliflo, New Mexico 87004




